
LaGrange County RC Club 
May 13 Business Newsletter 

 

 
 

 

Vern opened the meeting with 9 members present. 
The minutes were read and approved and Jim gave a 
Treasurers report of $1001.90 

New Business: Nominations for officers was held. The current officers were nominated and elected. 
 
Vern Ludy - President 
John Cline - Vice President 
Jim Reike - Treasure 
Jerry Bystry - Secretary 
Eric Hartman - Safety Officer 
 
It was noted that most business is taken care of as need required through the month. 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:   


